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THE COUNTY
CONNECTION

A Monthly Newsletter from Mayor Randall Hutto
Mt. Juliet | Lebanon | Watertown

A Word from Mayor Hutto...

The new year is flying by in Wilson County. As usual, we are working
closely with our County Commissioners and numerous departments
to make Wilson County the “Place to Be.”

We cannot forget about what an amazing winter we have had so far.

In this newsletter: The Dancing Lights of Christmas, held at the Wilson County

Fairgrounds, was a success during its seven-week showing,
— generating well over $40,000 in revenue towards the James E. Ward

Agricultural Center. The Brick Universe Lego Convention was held at

Commissioner Spotlight: the Expo Center as well during January fourth and fifth. Events such

John P.Gentry, District 11 as these are not only enjoyed by Wilson County residents, but also

(Page 03) tourists. Tourism has had a large economic impact on Wilson County
in recent years and has increased revenue by leaps and bounds.

National Wear Red Day Thank you to all the Wilson County employees and volunteers that

(Page 04) organized these events. | would also like to thank all of those in

attendance for their support and contribution.

Walk Across Wilson

(Page 06) This February, it is important to remember a simple phrase: “Home is
where the heart is.” For those who have always called Wilson County
home—and for the newcomers who have just taken up a residency
here— let's make our home the best place to be!
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